Smoke Signals ... From the McKinneys

Sent By: Trinity Baptist Church · 2001 W Pioneer Parkway · Grand Prairie, TX 75051 Irrygmcknny@yahoo.com · (253) 471-3632

May / June 2014 Dear Friends in Christ,

Finally, the summer months are ahead of us and I am looking to all the work we can get done over the next three or four months. Our building is so old that we have to keep up the maintenance on it, but we are thankful we have a place to meet.

In March,... we had a young couple come to Christ for Salvation. They were young but alcoholics and had lost their two children and their home. After they made a decision to follow Christ, (believe me, they repented of their sins) they have since been growing in the Lord and are beginning to take part in ministry.

We have done all we could to help them and they have done a lot to get away from all the temptations and now they have the two children back and will be moving into a apartment in another week.

They are from the Warm Springs Reservation about two hours east of Portland. If you could pray for Vern and Chelsea, the Lord is making a difference in their lives

In April,... there were a few more new faces in the church services and it is starting to look like a crowd to preach to. We are seeing more of couples attending and and I think that is a good thing. That may not mean much to you, but I remember when there were only three cars in the parking lot and one was broke down. I looked out of the window the other day and I saw 11 cars and none was broken down.....Praise the Lord!

In May,....we will be attending the May Fellowship in Ft. Worth, TX. We are looking forward to the fellowship of all the Pastors / Associates and the friends we have made over the years. I have made plans to preach in a few churches while in the area so we are excited to be going to the state of Texas.

Pray for us:

.....Safe trip to Fellowship meeting and back

.....For our VBS meeting in July

.....Good Health

.....Building needs

The Lord Bless You,

Larry G. Mckinney